
10/1/2021

Dear Families,

Each year, our school typically holds a meeting with families to let you know about our
Title I program.  At this meeting, parents also have an opportunity to provide feedback
on the program and our parental involvement plans. This year, you can attend this
meeting online at your convenience.

We ask that you complete the steps below by 11/1/2021 so we can review your
feedback at our next Building Leadership Team Meeting.

Step 1
Watch this short presentation . The slide show gives some background information on
Title I and discusses three important documents that we ask you to review.

Step 2
Review the following three documents:

● Our district Parental Involvement Policy
● Our school Parental Involvement (insert link)
● Parent School Compact (insert link)

Step 3
After watching the presentation and reviewing the documents above, please complete
this brief survey to provide any feedback on the documents. You will also have the
opportunity to ask any questions about our Title I program.

Thank you for participating in our Virtual Title I Meeting. This feedback is important to
our school, and we appreciate your time.

Sincerely,
(insert name)

https://watch.screencastify.com/v/xEq8mdXScd3vpKvGVHd7
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Zb7zoBGcWVKfI0_AdIG1lc2OgSYZachLudpwDFSDvt0/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/gMQ3yvYSLJUPLQqJ8

